
Invitation



Dear IPEX Correspondent,

I am pleased to invite you to the IPEX correspondents meeting that will be 
held on Thursday 15 and Friday 16 November 2012 on the premises of the 
House of Representatives of the States General of the Netherlands, 
Binnenhof 1a, The Hague.

The purpose of the meeting is to improve IPEX as a reliable platform for 
the mutual exchange of information and documents between the national 
Parliaments and the European Parliament concerning issues related to the 
European Union. Participants shall be encouraged to discuss and share 
their parliament’s experience and best practices in order to improve the 
practicability, effectiveness and uniform application of IPEX.   

Enclosed you will find the programme of the meeting, the registration 
form and the hotel reservation form. 

We would appreciate it if you could confirm your participation as soon as 
possible, but before 15 October 2012, by filling out the attached registra-
tion form, and sending it to: cie.eu@tweedekamer.nl

Furthermore we have made a hotel block reservation via Corporate 
Meeting Partner to provide you with an option for guaranteed hotel 
availability and reduced hotel rates (see the attached form for the  
conditions).

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the Netherlands.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jacqueline Biesheuvel-Vermeijden
Secretary-General 
House of Representatives of the States General


